



National Institutes of Health Bethesda, Maryland 20205

October 28, 1981

Henry W. Blackburn, M.D.
Minnesota Heart Health Program
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health
University of Minnesota
Stadium Gate 27
611 Beacon Street, S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

MHH P

Dear Henry:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your correspondence dated October 5, 1981, regarding the change from Duluth to Sioux Falls as a city in your Minnesota Heart Health Program. Your Type 5 report indicated a change would be taking place, however, your detailed documentation contained in your letter is important for the official program file.

I had breakfast with Russell when he was in Bethesda as a reviewer for the Demonstration and Education Research applications (RFA). We talked about MHHP and, it appears you are making excellent progress with your program. I continue to be impressed with your leadership and the excellent caliber of the professional staff you have recruited at Minnesota.

I will be calling you in the next few days regarding CCCDS activities. Have a nice holiday season.

Warms regards,

Elaine

Elaine J. Stone, Ph.D. Preventive Cardiology Branch

EJS/1ck



UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA TWIN CITIES

A Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 611 Beacon Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

October 27, 1981

Dr. Elaine Stone Preventive Cardiology Branch National Heart, Lung & Blood Institute Federal Building, Room 6A12 7550 Wisconsin Avenue Bethesda, MD 20205

Dear Elaine:

Well, we are underway here. Wish you could be here to see it. See you soon in Dallas.

Cordia Ny,

Henry Blackburn, M.D. Professor and Director

HB:1r

Parlutum (

HEALTH SCIENCES